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December 5, 2012

The Honorable Barack H. Obama
The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue
Washington, DC 20500

Dear Mr. President,

As President and CEO of the National Religious Broadcasters (NRB), I write in
support of a public policy that has proven its worth for nearly a century: the
charitable tax deduction. Specifically, I respectfully urge you to oppose proposals to
eliminate or reduce the charitable tax deduction in the midst of the current “fiscal
cliff” or future tax reform deliberations.

NRB is an association of Christian radio and television broadcasters, as well as a
wide range of other ministry organizations that engage in communications activities
on-air and online, which collectively reach millions of Americans on a regular basis.
Many of our members are non-profit organizations that not only powerfully
illuminate public needs, but directly work to help the hungry, hurting, addicted, and
vulnerable in the United States and abroad. These organizations rely on charitable
giving to serve their communities effectively, and any restriction of the charitable
deduction could be devastating to their efforts.

Rather than capping or otherwise constraining this longstanding deduction, the
federal government ought to expand opportunities for the charitable impulse of
Americans to thrive, For example, the Federal Communications Commission should
finalize a pending NRB-supported rule change that would allow noncommercial
broadcast stations to use up to one percent of their annual air-time to fundraise on
behalf of third-party charitable organizations.

United Way Worldwide recently released polling that showed two-thirds of
Americans opposed diminishing the charitable tax deduction, and nearly 8 in 10
respondents agreed that reducing or eliminating this incentive would be bad for
charities and the people they serve. Ijoin in that sentiment and respectfully
encourage the continuation of this monumental public policy.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Respectfully,

Ko b Mrsg
Frank Wright, Ph.D.
President & CEO
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December 5, 2012

The Honorable John Boehner
Office of the Speaker

H-232 The Capitol
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Speaker Boehner,

As President and CEO of the National Religious Broadcasters (NRB), I write in
support of a public policy that has proven its worth for nearly a century: the
charitable tax deduction. Specifically, I respectfully urge you to oppose proposals to
eliminate or reduce the charitable tax deduction in the midst of the current “fiscal
cliff” or future tax reform deliberations.

NRB is an association of Christian radio and television broadcasters, as well as a
wide range of other ministry organizations that engage in communications activities
on-air and online, which collectively reach millions of Americans on a regular basis.
Many of our members are non-profit organizations that not only powerfully
illuminate public needs, but directly work to help the hungry, hurting, addicted, and
vulnerable in the United States and abroad. These organizations rely on charitable
giving to serve their communities effectively, and any restriction of the charitable
deduction could be devastating to their efforts.

Rather than capping or otherwise constraining this longstanding deduction, the
federal government ought to expand opportunities for the charitable impulse of
Americans to thrive. For example, the Federal Communications Commission should
finalize a pending NRB-supported rule change that would allow noncommercial
broadcast stations to use up to one percent of their annual air-time to fundraise on
behalf of third-party charitable organizations.

United Way Worldwide recently released polling that showed two-thirds of
Americans opposed diminishing the charitable tax deduction, and nearly 8 in 10
respondents agreed that reducing or eliminating this incentive would be bad for
charities and the people they serve. Ijoin in that sentiment and respectfully
encourage the continuation of this monumental public policy.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Respectfully,

Fonk gy
Frank Wright, Ph.D.
President & CEQO
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December 5, 2012

The Honorable Nancy Pelosi
U.S. House of Representatives
235 Cannon HOB
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Ms. Pelosi,

As President and CEQ of the National Religious Broadcasters (NRB), I write in
support of a public policy that has proven its worth for nearly a century: the
charitable tax deduction. Specifically, I respectfully urge you to oppose proposals to
eliminate or reduce the charitable tax deduction in the midst of the current “fiscal
cliff” or future tax reform deliberations. '

NRB is an association of Christian radio and television broadcasters, as well as a
wide range of other ministry organizations that engage in communications activities
on-air and online, which collectively reach millions of Americans on a regular basis.
Many of our members are non-profit organizations that not only powerfully
illuminate public needs, but directly work to help the hungry, hurting, addicted, and
vulnerable in the United States and abroad. These organizations rely on charitable
giving to serve their communities effectively, and any restriction of the charitable
deduction could be devastating to their efforts.

Rather than capping or otherwise constraining this longstanding deduction, the
federal government ought to expand opportunities for the charitable impulse of
Americans to thrive. For example, the Federal Communications Commission should
finalize a pending NRB-supported rule change that would allow noncommercial
broadcast stations to use up to one percent of their annual air-time to fundraise on
behalf of third-party charitable organizations.

United Way Worldwide recently released polling that showed two-thirds of
Americans opposed diminishing the charitable tax deduction, and nearly 8 in 10
respondents agreed that reducing or eliminating this incentive would be bad for
charities and the people they serve. Ijoin in that sentiment and respectfully
encourage the continuation of this monumental public policy.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Respectfully,

Bl Lt
Frank Wright, Ph.D.
President & CEQ
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December 5, 2012

The Honorable Harry Reid
United States Senate

522 Hart Senate Office Bldg
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Reid,

As President and CEO of the National Religious Broadcasters (NRB), I write in
support of a public policy that has proven its worth for nearly a century: the
charitable tax deduction. Specifically, I respectfully urge you to oppose proposals to
eliminate or reduce the charitable tax deduction in the midst of the current “fiscal
cliff” or future tax reform deliberations.

NRB is an association of Christian radio and television broadcasters, as well as a
wide range of other ministry organizations that engage in communications activities
on-air and online, which collectively reach millions of Americans on a regular basis.
Many of our members are non-profit organizations that not only powerfully
illuminate public needs, but directly work to help the hungry, hurting, addicted, and
vulnerable in the United States and abroad. These organizations rely on charitable
giving to serve their communities effectively, and any restriction of the charitable
deduction could be devastating to their efforts.

Rather than capping or otherwise constraining this longstanding deduction, the
federal government ought to expand opportunities for the charitable impulse of
Americans to thrive. For example, the Federal Communications Commission should
finalize a pending NRB-supported rule change that would allow noncommercial
broadcast stations to use up to one percent of their annual air-time to fundraise on
behalf of third-party charitable organizations.

United Way Worldwide recently released polling that showed two-thirds of
Americans opposed diminishing the charitable tax deduction, and nearly 8 in 10
respondents agreed that reducing or eliminating this incentive would be bad for
charities and the people they serve. I join in that sentiment and respectfully
encourage the continuation of this monumental public policy.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Respectfully,

Frank Wright, Ph.D.
President & CEQ
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December 5, 2012

The Honorable Mitch McConnell
United States Senate

317 Russell Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator McConnel],

As President and CEO of the National Religious Broadcasters (NRB), I write in
support of a public policy that has proven its worth for nearly a century: the
charitable tax deduction. Specifically, I respectfully urge you to oppose proposals to
eliminate or reduce the charitable tax deduction in the midst of the current “fiscal
cliff” or future tax reform deliberations.

NRB is an association of Christian radio and television broadcasters, as well as a
wide range of other ministry organizations that engage in communications activities
on-air and online, which collectively reach millions of Americans on a regular basis.
Many of our members are non-profit organizations that not only powerfully
illuminate public needs, but directly work to help the hungry, hurting, addicted, and
vulnerable in the United States and abroad. These organizations rely on charitable
giving to serve their communities effectively, and any restriction of the charitable
deduction could be devastating to their efforts.

Rather than capping or otherwise constraining this longstanding deduction, the
federal government ought to expand opportunities for the charitable impulse of
Americans to thrive. For example, the Federal Communications Commission should
finalize a pending NRB-supported rule change that would allow noncommercial
broadcast stations to use up to one percent of their annual air-time to fundraise on
behalf of third-party charitable organizations.

United Way Worldwide recently released polling that showed two-thirds of
Americans opposed diminishing the charitable tax deduction, and nearly 8 in 10
respondents agreed that reducing or eliminating this incentive would be bad for
charities and the people they serve. Ijoin in that sentiment and respectfully
encourage the continuation of this monumental public policy.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Respectfully,

ot L
Frank Wright, Ph.D.
President & CEO



